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Sensory Garden News 
Thank you to all our keen volunteers who have been helping 
at weekends to get our sensory garden up and running.  You 
will see the progress of the garden especially the tree house 
near the willow tree.  Phase 1 is nearly complete and we are 
excited with the results.  FOBS have been overwhelmed by 
the offers of support from our families, the community and 
local businesses.  Thank you. 

Captain 

Noah 

and the 

Flood 

On Wednesday Mrs Trounson and 

KS2 children presented Captain 

Noah and the Flood which was 

enjoyed by family members, Rev. 

Tony and the rest of the school.  

We are fortunate to have Mrs 

Trounson working with us and we 

are very pleased she will be back 

with us in September. 

End of Year Assembly 
Tomorrow is the end of year assembly.  

It is a time to look back over the year 

and each class will give reflections of 

their year to the rest of the school.   

Attendance certificates will  

also be given out. 

You are all welcome to 

attend from 2.30pm 
 

Year 5 Afternoon Tea 
FOBS are hosting a Year 5 afternoon tea for 
Year 5 children and their families today after 
school.  This will be a time to share memories 
and receive leaving gifts from school and FOBS 
and we are grateful to FOBS for this event.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Samba Drumming Day 
On Tuesday we managed to have a full day of Samba 

drumming. This was our third attempt at this!  

Everyone had a fantastic session and then showed the 

other classes what they had learned in the afternoon. 

School Lunch 
Price 

Increase 
 

From next term 
school lunches 
will cost £2.20 

per day - £11 per 
week – for all 

Year 3, 4 and 5 
children.  Year R, 
1 and 2 children 
will continue to 

receive free 
school lunches. 

Autumn Term 2016 
Our Year 1 – 5 children start back to school for the Autumn 

Term on Thursday August 25th.  Breakfast Club will be open as 

usual from 7.45am.  Our new starters (Meerkats) join us from 

the following week.  

Have a wonderful Summer break.  See you in August!  

 


